
 
 

 

 

 

At Sharp HealthCare, safety has always been our top priority. This is especially 

true during the ongoing coronavirus pandemic. 

We understand you might be concerned about having a procedure in the hospital 

and we want to reassure you that it is safe to receive your care at Sharp. 

We have extra precautions in place to keep you and our care team safe: 

• Patients with fever and respiratory symptoms, or other potential signs of 

COVID-19, are treated separately from other patients. 

• All patients, doctors and staff are screened prior to entering our facilities. 

All patients having surgery are tested for COVID-19 before coming to 

the hospital. 

• We reduce face-to-face interactions whenever possible. 

• Our caregivers always wear medical-grade masks while in the hospital. 

Patients will be given masks to wear in pre-surgery and surgical recovery 

areas. Employees may wear additional personal protective equipment in 

certain situations. 

• We are limiting the number of visitors. 

• Our facilities and equipment receive regular deep cleaning. 

• High-tech disinfecting robots are used to help ensure hospital rooms and 

surgical areas are thoroughly clean. 

We are grateful you entrust your care to us, and we are ready to care for you. 

 
 

 


